
Celina: These kids are a part of our sangha,
and of my heart
written by Jitka Polanská

When Celina Mejia was at Shenten Dargye Ling, last autumn, as a participant of Gomdra
(seventy day long teaching and practice retreat), she was invited by a friend to give a
donation for TISE Himalayan International School. “With this, I became more interested in
the school, one of the heart projects of Yongdzin Rinpoche and Khenchen Rinpoche – and I
decided to visit. Since then, the children that I met there have not left my heart,” she says.
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More about the school:

Khenchen Tenpa Yungdrung: I am inspired to help those children
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